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11th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

On behalf of our whole school community, I would like to welcome your family to the Harleston Sancroft Academy

Secondary Phase.

In the Summer Term, your family will be invited to the following events to help you to prepare for this next step in

your child/children’s educational journey and answer any questions that you may have:

● New Intake Information Evening - Thursday 6th June 2024 (6-7pm) *Please note this is a change to the
date previously advertised*

● Family Meetings - Tuesday 18th June 2024 (4-6pm)

The format and timing of these events will be shared with you over the coming weeks.

We can confirm a start date ofMonday 15th July 2024 for our new Year 7 cohort.

If you have any questions or queries related to your child/children’s move up to our Secondary Phase before the

aforementioned events, please do not hesitate to get in touch with our Stepping Up team at
steppingup@sancroft.stbenets.org or by phone on 01379 852561.

Our school website has my weekly message to the community, and our Twitter feeds are a great way to keep up to

date with events and news. Please see: www.sancroft.stbenets.org @SancroftAcademy @SancroftSUT
@SancroftATeam

Yours faithfully,

Rob Connelly

Headteacher
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